
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 
As the London Borough of Camden’s School Travel Plan Officer, I have been working with 
Sandra Poole to help get Parliament Hill School accredited on STARS.  
 
This academic year (and the previous), the school has completed a whole school hands-up 
survey. The school has also completed several activities to promote active and sustainable 
travel. These activities included the “Active 10 Brisk Walk Challenge”, “Road safety Talks” 
and also participating in TfL’s Youth Travel Ambassadors scheme (YTA). Parliament Hill 
School have now completed enough activities to have submitted an application to TfL for 
their bronze STARS accreditation.   
 
Further information on Parliament Hill School’s STARS activities can be found on the 
STARS website https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/School/100050/Story.  
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Katherine McBride 
School Travel Plan Officer 
Environment and Transport 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
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